
 

           President’s Message 

Dear SAINA team and community, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am honored to have 
been elected as the new President of the San Antonio Indian 
Nurses Association (SAINA). I am truly excited to embark on 
this journey alongside such a dedicated and passionate 
group of professionals. 

As nurses, we play a vital role in the health and well-being of 
our community. Our unwavering commitment as servant 
leaders to providing compassionate and high-quality care is 
at the heart of everything we do. Together, we serve the 
community and have the power to make significant impact 
and drive positive changes within our field. 

Throughout my career, I have witnessed the incredible resilience, empathy, and expertise 
that each of you brings to our profession. As President, my vision is to support and 
advocate for our association's members, foster a collaborative and inclusive environment, 
and work towards our shared dream of advancing nursing excellence. 

In the coming months, I look forward to engaging with each of you, listening to your ideas 
and concerns, and working together to develop initiatives that will further our mission. I am 
confident that, with your support and dedication, we can achieve great things and continue 
to elevate the standards of nursing in our community. 

Thank you for your trust and confidence in my leadership. Let's make this a remarkable year 
for our association and the community we serve. 

Warmest regards,  

Preety Khanna - DNP, MSN, APRN, PMHNP-BC 

President, SAINA 


